
Instructions for the 2016 AMERCO Special Meeting of Stockholders 

AMERCO will hold its 2016 Special Meeting of Stockholders on 
Wednesday, June 8, 2016 at 9 a.m. Arizona time (12 p.m. Eastern Time) at 
www.amerco.com. 

To participate in the webcast, click on the box that reads “2016 Special 
Meeting of Shareholders” on the company homepage. 

After registering, you may type in questions and commentary, which will be 
addressed during the Q&A portion of the event. 

Special Instructions: 

On a Mac - please make sure you have the latest version of Silverlight and 
Flip4Mac installed. Use either the Firefox or Chrome browser. The webcast 
will not play on Safari (visuals but no sound.) 

On a PC - please make sure you have the latest version of Silverlight and 
Windows Media Player installed. You can watch the webcast using any 
browser. 

NOTE: This webcast will not play on Apple or Android mobile devices. 

A replay of the webcast will be available on this website by the beginning of 
next week. 
 


